MEETING CANCELLED

Please be advised that the meeting scheduled for
Friday 9t February 2024, has been cancelled

Following advice from CALC (Cornwall Association of Local Councils),
Friday evening's meeting has been cancelled.

The matter will be discussed at a future meeting of the parish council.

Thank you.



